Report of C37.59 to Switchgear Committees and W/G members:





- A meeting of the W/G was held between 2 and 5:30 PM as part of the IEEE Switchgear meeting series and it was attended by eight members with a total of twenty three attendees.





- It was reported by the chair that a PAR for this work activity had been approved with an objective of a revision to the Standards Board by the end of 2000.





- The primary work item was to review and comment on Draft 5 of the revision to C37.59.





- One of the significant comments is that some of the text implies we are converting contactors whereas actually we are incorporating them in switchgear which is a conversion of switchgear.





- It was also pointed out that John Kleinecke (john.kleinecke@tic.toshiba.com is a good source of information concerning contactors. He will be included on distribution for the future documents and his comment will be appreciated. I sent him a copy of the D5 by E Mail.





- Ted Olsen joined the W/G and will provide significant new items and editorial review. I sent him a copy of the D5 via E Mail.





- A number of comments were received and noted to be addressed in D6. All comments received by August 1 to the chair (E Mail please) will be addressed. As I will start D6 immediately, please forward any comments ASAP.





- I also attach a copy of D5 to this document to make your commenting easier.








Pete Dwyer - Chair W/G To Revise C37.59.





E-Mail:  petedwye@prodigy.net
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